LOS ANGELES POLICE DEPARTMENT

MICHEL R. MOORE Chief of Police



P.O. Box 30158 Los Angeles, CA 90030 Telephone: (213) 486-8780 TTY: (877) 275-5273 Ref #: 8.1.3

November 24, 2020

Deanna LaTour-Jarquin Legislative Advocate Personal Insurance Federation of California 1201 K Street, Suite 950 Sacramento, CA 95814

Dear Mrs. LaTour-Jarquin:

Thank you for your correspondence dated November 13, 2020. The Department recognizes and respects the concerns that you have articulated in your correspondence. We are in the process of making very difficult decisions regarding our staffing to preserve our most critical patrol and investigative resources in each of our 21 Area stations.

Due to significant budget cuts imposed on the Department and the need to reprioritize and reimagine policing and public safety in Los Angeles, we are forced to make critical adjustments to the services that we have provided in the past and to make more efficient use of technological advances as necessary. I assure you we will continue to seek to balance the competing needs for public safety as we enter 2021. Thank you again for your time on this important matter.

If you have any questions, please contact my office at (213) 922-3614.

Respectfully,

MICHEL R. MOORE Chief of Police

BLAKE H. CHOW, Deputy Chief Department Traffic Coordinator

Transit Services Bureau

c: Denni Ritter, American Property Casualty Insurance Association Janet Ruiz, Insurance Information Institute Christian Rataj, National Association of Mutual Insurance Companies